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Last week in Ladybirds Class… 

• We made mothers day cards and decorated envelopes. 

• We played in the Jungle role play area, dancing along to the jungle beats cd and pretending to be 

different animals. 

• We worked on our counting skills, counting from 1 to 10 and trying to recognise some numbers. 

• We practised writing the first letter of our names as well as some of the other letters. 

This week in Ladybirds Class we will be… 

• We will look at soft and hard textures. 

• We will mix different colours to see what the outcome is. 

• We will be practising our fine motor skills by sewing. 

• We will be looking at weight — talking about heavy and light. 

Home learning : 

• Look at different textures around your home  -  for example, a ‘soft’ sponge, a ‘hard’ chair, 

use different descriptive words to describe the objects. 

• Look at weight  -  a ‘heavy’ tin of soup or a ‘light’ packet of crisps, how do they feel?, what 

is different? Can you put them on scales to see what number they weigh? 

Wear a Hat Day! Exploring textures! Making cards! 
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Important Notices and Reminders 

Wear a Hat Day 

Thank you to everyone who took part and donated to this fantastic 

cause, altogether we raised £86.00 for Brain Tumour Research. 

 

Thursday 31st March — End of Term  

We finish nursery at 12:30pm on Thursday, there will be no lunch 

or afternoon sessions. 

 

Easter Break 

We hope you all have a relaxing break, we look forward to seeing 

everyone back to nursery on Tuesday 19th April.  
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